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Report for the Annual Meeting 
 

The Young Lawyer’s Division (YLD), completing its second year of activity, 
accomplished a number of goals during 2006.   
 

In the spring, the YLD successfully sponsored a canned food drive to benefit St. 
Anthony’s.   

 
The YLD had a noticeable presence this summer at the two planned LLA social events: 

the LLA Summer Picnic and the Crosscutters Baseball game. 
 
YLD focused on plans for the Lawctoberfest.  The Lawctoberfest, which occurred in 

October, was a social event open to the entire LLA and held at the Jeremiah’s above the Bullfrog 
Brewery.  Approximately 40 LLA members and guests joined the YLD for this first event.  
During the Lawctoberfest, a silent auction was held.  All proceeds (over $1000) from the 
Lawctoberfest’s auction and ticket sales was donated to the Lycoming Law Foundation. 

 
The YLD also held a YLD bowling night at Faxon Lanes in November.  This event 

generated good attendance from the YLD membership (approximately 12 members joined us).  
During the month of December, the YLD once again sponsored the reception at the Old Corner 
immediately following the admission ceremony.  Our members also once again sponsored the 
Angel Toy Drive that benefited the Salvation Army. 

 
The YLD successfully completed some excellent projects during 2006.  The YLD hopes 

that in 2007, some of these events, such as the Lawctoberfest, grow and become even more 
popular with the YLD and the LLA. 
 
 
     Respectfully Submitted 
 
     Charles G. Brace, Esquire 
     Chair, Young Lawyer’s Division 
 
 


